
 

 

 

 

 
April 18, 2020 
 
Dear Camp St. Andrews Community: 
  
The past few months have been unlike any we’ve encountered before. As CSA leaders, our chief 
concern is and always will be the health and safety of our camp community — including our 
campers, staff, and their families. To that end, we will continue planning and providing updates 
during this dynamic COVID-19 situation.  
 
As you’re likely aware, recommendations from state and national officials are changing weekly 
— at times even daily — and since there are several months until camp’s scheduled start, it’s still 
too early to predict exactly how Camp St. Andrews will be affected. Rest assured our camp 
leadership committee is monitoring the situation and working to ensure we’re in line with best-
practice guidelines as they unfold.  
 
Until then, continue to be brave, calm, and responsible.  
 
Best,  
 
Jonathan Chiu 
2020 Medical Director  

 

 


